
“Keeping Alaska Moving” 
 
 

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska 
Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 

Office of the Commissioner 
 

TO: Distribution 
 

DATE: September 3, 2024  
 

  PHONE NO: 907-465-3900 

FROM:     Ryan Anderson, P.E.    
                 Commissioner 

SUBJECT: Northern Region Authority 
Appointment to Deputy 
Commissioner Keith 

 
Effective September 3, 2024, the authority currently held by the Northern Region Director is hereby repointed to 
Deputy Commissioner Katherine Keith. 
 
This adjustment is made to ensure continuity of operations align with the strategic priorities of the department. The 
Deputy Commissioner will assume full responsibility for the oversight and execution necessary tasks. 
 
All related documentation, communications, and processes should be updated accordingly to reflect this change. 
Please ensure that your team is informed of this transition and that any necessary steps are taken to facilitate a 
smooth transition.  
 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued commitment to our department’s mission. 
 
 
 
Cc:  Mike Lund, Construction Engineer 

Al Beck, Acting Preconstruction Engineer 
Barbie Tanner, Contracts Engineer 
Deborah Yeager, Admin Operations Manager 
Jason Sakalaskas, Maintenance & Operations Chief 
Shelley Dykema, Project Control Chief 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


